
PO Box 10007, 1630 – 609 Granville Street, Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada V7Y 1A1
                             Tel: (604) 687 – 5841           Fax: (604) 687 – 0075           Email: info@morgancollp.com

June 29, 2020

Canadian Stock Exchange
British Columbia Securities Commission
Alberta Securities Commission

Dear Sirs and Mesdames:

Re: Gelum Capital Ltd. (the “Company”)
- Change of Auditor

We have read the statements made by Gelum Capital Ltd. in the attached copy of change of auditor
notice dated June 29, 2020, which we understand will be filed pursuant to Section 4.11 of National
Instrument 51-102.

We agree with the statements in the change of auditor notice dated June 29, 2020.

Yours very truly,

Chartered Professional Accountants


